Alliance in Partnership

Specialists in Education Catering

March 2019

Dear Parent, Carer,

Alliance in Partnership, (AiP) are delighted to be the caterers at Holywell Middle School. Having held
prices for some time, a decision has been taken that the school meal price will need to increase from
£2.10 to £2.25 as from 23™ April 2019.

AiP continue to offer an exciting and varied range of meals which are both healthy and nutritious. All
our menus are developed in line with the nutritional standards set by the School Food Trust and the
Government’s Food Policy in Schools.

As you know recently the sterling has fallen substantially in the world financial markets and
economists do not expect it to rise significantly soon. This has led to the inflation of prices within the
food sector and our raw materials costs have increased greatly.

Whilst we are not happy about this announcement we are confident that we can continue to deliver
a quality, value for money lunch service for the pupils at Holywell Middle School.

Can | take this opportunity to thank you for your custom. We welcome constructive comments from
parents and pupils which will help us to further our knowledge.

Please view our website at www.allianceinpartnership.co.uk

Yours sincerely,
Alliance in Partnership Ltd

Tanya Watkin
Operations Manager
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